
 
ASSUMPTION OF RISK 
REGARDING COVID-19: 

An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place 
where people are present.  The risk is higher for individuals who have 
not been vaccinated. COVID-19, including its variants, is an extremely 
contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death.  According 
to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), senior citizens 
and persons with underlying medical conditions are especially 
vulnerable.  All persons should comply with federal, state, and 
Baltimore City orders, directives and guidelines about COVID-19 while 
using City facilities.   
 
BY ENTERING AND USING THESE FACILITIES FOR ANY PURPOSE, YOU 
VOLUNTARILY ASSUME ALL RISKS RELATED TO EXPOSURE TO COVID-
19, INCLUDING PERSONAL INJURY, ILLNESS, DISABILITY, AND DEATH. 
 
If you do NOT agree to the above and do NOT wish to assume such risks, 
you should not enter onto the premises. 
 
For more information on COVID-19, please visit  
https://coronavirus.baltimorecity.gov. 


